Bryant, Shellie

From: Lucinda Presse

Sent: January 26, 2020 8:40 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, January 26, 2020 - 20:40

Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.170.43

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, January 26, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Lucinda

Last Name Presse

Email

Address Saskatchewan Crescent West

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Closure of 9th Street Onramp

Meeting (if known) City Council -public meeting on above subject

Comments

My husband and I visit 9th Street frequently to see our granddaughters. We have much appreciated the reduction of traffic on the street whenever we are picking the girls up or dropping them off. It seems to us that more, not fewer, residential streets need to be made safer for children. We very much hope that City Council will permanently close the 9th Street Onramp.

Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/362375